Baltimore

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, Presidenlt an

DATE: January 29, 2018

SUBIJECT: City Council Bill No. 18-0175
City Streets — Closing — All Streets and Alleys Bounded by East Biddle Street,
Greenmount Avenue, East Chase Street, and Fallsway

The Baltimore Development Corporation {BDC} has been asked to comment on City Council Bill
No. 18-0175, an ordinance for the purpose of condemning and closing all streets and alleys
bounded by East Biddle Street, Greenmount Avenue, East Chase Street, and Falisway, as shown
on Plat 331-A-14A in the Office of the Department of Transportation; and providing for a special
effective date.

This Bill is necessary to facilitate the redevelopment of this area. The street and alley closings
will allow the Department of Housing and Community Development to prepare a consolidated

site that will be made available for future redevelopment.

BDC has reviewed the Ordinance and is in support of Bill No. 18-0175.

cc: Kyron Banks
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